
INFORMATION TO THE CANDIDATES FOR THE FINAL RECRUITMENT PHASE FOR THE 
POSTS OF DEPUTY DIRECTOR (ACCOUNTS) & DEPUTY DIRECTOR (AUDIT & 

VIGILACE) SCHEDULED IN REGIONAL OFFICE OF SPICES BOARD KOLKATA  ON 
21.03.2015 

Dear Candidates, 

The last recruitment phase for the posts of Deputy Director (Accts) and Deputy Director (Audit & 
Vig.) scheduled on 21st March 2015 would comprise of three stages: Group Discussion, Powerpoint 
Presentation and Interview. 

The candidates who would like to make use of their own laptop for powerpoint presentation should 
email confirmation in this regard to sbrecruitment2014@gmail.com by 16th March 2015. Spices 
Board would make arrangement of laptops for  those Candidates who are unable to bring their own 
laptop. 

Kindly also refer http://www.indianspices.com/php/vacancy.php?newsId=2308#desc for the 
information as was sent earlier regarding the final recruitment phase for the posts as mentioned above. 

Regards 

Spices Board 

Hindi Version Follows.


